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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 10:20 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025068

 
Recommendation # 2025068 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025068 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name lora losi 

Address 6534 Ridge Ct, Titusville FL 32780  

Phone (321) 607-6009 

Email losi.loral@gmail.com 

Alternate Email losi.loral@gmail.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025068 

Recommendation Title Landscape Contractor Certification 

Areas Affected Business  

Department Affected PERMITTING AND ENFORCEMENT DEPARTMENT  

Current problem Current lawn and tree maintenance companies work with no supervision. In the long 
run this costs tax payers in the form of pollution in the IRL and tree and vegetation 
damage caused by improper trimming. 

Recommendation To generate revenue ---(and possibly cut some sources of pollution) Institute a 
certification requirement for lawn and yard work contractors. This could be a 
certification that the companies pay for—the training, annual certification , inspection 
etc... It would be especially important for those companies working in the IRL 
watershed. KBB has such a program with 9 companies certified. The companies 
certainly could brag in their advertisements about this. The certification would mean 
that the companies would have to test soils, not excessively irrigate, understand how 
and when to fertilize (or not at all when not needed), not let clippings and unneeded 
pesticides become pollution. Brevard’s groundwater supplies and the IRL do not need 
any preventable sources of pollution that cost tax payers to clean our drinking water 
and waterways. Trees improperly trimmed fall and die costing tax payers and the 
county for clean up. 
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Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


